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LETTER FROM GEORGIA CONCERNING THE PRELIMINARY IUU 
VESSELS LIST 

 

In response to receiving a copy of the IOTC Preliminary IUU Vessels List, the Executive Secretary 
received the following documents from Georgia authorities. 

 

 

        GEORGIA 
UNITED TRANSPORT ADMINISTRATION 
MARITIME TRANSPORT DEPARTMENT 

 
60, Gogebashvili Str., 6017, Batumi, Georgia 

Tel: +995 222 74925, 73909, Fax: +995 222 73929, 

E-mail: mtag@maradgeorgia.org         Web Site: www.maradgeorgia.org  

 
TO : INDIAN OCEAN TUNA COMMISSION Date : 27/04/2007  

Attn : Mr. Alejandro Anganuzzi 

Executive Secretary 

Ref No. : MTD /LAF – 7 

Re : M/V YU MAAN WON 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Dear Sir, 

Maritime Transport Department presents you great respect. 

We thank you for your letter of May 02, 2007, and would like to assure you that we 
are ready to the cooperation. 

Regarding m/v YU MAAN WON please note that registration of the vessel was 
suspended on 09.12.2006 and has never been renewed since then. On 10.04.2007 we 
sent the appropriate letter to the Ministry of Agro Industry and Fisheries of Mauritius 
(see attached). 

May we take the opportunity to express you our sincere respect. Please in future for 
faster communication send all the correspondence to our official e-mail 
mtag@maradgeorgia.org  

Best regards, 
V. Imnaishvili 
Head of State Ships Registry & 
Flag State Implementation Dept. 
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